
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: August 7, 2001 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, John Robbins, Dave Kowalski 
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 9:30 PM 

 
Sally motioned, John seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30 PM 
 
Minutes of previus meeting read and accepted as written. 
 
Mark Ferrell -  Attempted to have public meeting on proposed septic and well.  He was informed 
that  proper procedures had not been followed and public meeting could not be held this 
meeting. 
 
Harry Batz - 49 Marcy Road - Submitted plan for building permit and it has been approved - 
Sally signed permit 
 
Don Paldino - 47 Wales Road - Submitted septic plan wants permit to build 4-bedroom system 
and a well permit. Well 100 ft from tank and further from leach field. Well permit 080701-1 
issued. 
 
Mr Parmentier came in to pick up TItle 5 Compliance 
 
Tom Dillon - 87 Sandy Beach Road Holland - Sally signed procedure sheet. 
 
Jim Pucci - 6 White Lane Holland - Wants to transfer title on property to son.  Tests of 
neighboring wells will be required, but some problems with neighbors exist and may require 
more that 30 days provided under the law.  Sally, Dave and John agreed to waive 30 day well 
test requirement because test on one well may require more than 30 days. 
 
Val Gallins - 15 Fenton  Considering buying and wanted information  
 
Linda Taylor - 1 Inlet Drive - Copy of title 5 
 
Dave motioned, John seconded - Meeting adjourned 9:30PM 


